
 

 

Friday 19 April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Re: Feedback on the year so far 
 
Students in year 10 have settled really well into their KS4 courses and the year group is making 
excellent progress. We had very successful mock exams for option subjects in March and we will be 
continuing with our exam preparation program with core mock exams in June; more details about 
these will follow in a few weeks. We would really like to hear about your experience of school so far 
this year, if you attended parents evening you can also give feedback on that too. 
 
Please follow the link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/49cdWf8id3 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ed Slingsby 
Deputy Headteacher 
eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 
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